
 

 

 
5 February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Caregivers 
 
 

Carbrook Paddock to Plate Jnr 
 
 
After a Paddock to Plate Jnr trial in 2024, it has been decided to run Paddock to Plate Jnr 
again in 2025. In Terms 1 and 2, ten Year 6 students can join the club. In Terms 3 and 4 club 
will be offered to Year 5 students. 
 
Each week we will harvest fresh produce from the farm gardens and cook delicious meals. 
Students will be given a takeaway container or jam jar to take home. No promises that it will 
make it home. 
 
The aim of this club is to teach students basic cooking skills while helping them to 
understand how to grow and harvest fresh produce. We will also discuss food sustainability 
and how fresh produce can look different shapes and colours. 
 
The aim if for this club to run on a Tuesday at second break, however, if we are working on a 
larger project, we may need to utilise an additional Monday break time as well.  
 
As we will need to purchase some ingredients for our cooking, there will be a cost of $80.00 
to participate in this club. This fee will cover the two terms of participation. 
 
As mentioned above, involvement in this club is limited to 10 students. If your child would 
like to join this club, please complete the forms link here.  
 
If you have any questions in relation to this program, please feel free to email me at 
angela.haupt@calvarycc.qld.edu.au. 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Farm Manager 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=0v46V81XOkuFolrR8lIUuEEj5kiR8jFDh3F0IwNbdudUNkQ0MkNMQU9aMlA3Uzk1UzhXOVdOR0MySS4u
mailto:angela.haupt@calvarycc.qld.edu.au

